
23 August 2018 

To: Neil Stitzer 
 Trails Coordinator-Pima County 
 Natural Resources, Parks and Recreation 
 Neil.stitzer@pima.gov 

From: Chris Michalowski 
 Southern Arizona Hiking Club (SAHC) 
 Trail Keeper 
 trailkeeper@sahcinfo.org 

 Thank you for your invitation to participate in trail projects with Pima County Natural 
Resources, Parks and Recreation Trails Program. Individual SAHC club members regularly 
volunteer for trail work for the Arizona Trail, Coronado National Forest, Pima County, ADOT, and 
private sanctioned trail maintenance work.  We are unable, as a club, to commit to additional 
trail work at this time.  

 We are appreciative of Pima County’s commitment to non-motorized recreational trails 
and routinely benefit from the County’s trails program. SAHC would encourage any individual 
club member to volunteer for any trail work event.  In our monthly bulletin, SAHC is able to 
publicize County trail work projects, facilitating individual member’s desire to volunteer. We are 
also able to publish a description of your needs and your contact information so you can 
coordinate with individual SAHC members. Please forward any information about work events 
you would like publicized.  

Thank You, 

Christine Michalowski 
Southern Arizona Hiking Club 
Trail Keeper 
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